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Staff Recommendation


COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and for its recommendation states:


1.
In the attached Memorandum, labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Missouri Public Service Commission recognize and approve Heartland Health System, Inc.’s (Applicant’s) application to change its corporate name from Heartland Health System, Inc. to Heartland Health.  


2.
Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.060(5), Applicant’s request for name change clearly sets out both the old and new name to be used.  In addition, Applicant has furnished evidence of the registration of the name change with the Missouri Secretary of State.


3.
Due to its nature as a shared tenant service provider, Staff has not required that the Applicant provide notice of the name change.  Also, as Applicant has no tariff on file, no tariff modifications are necessary.


WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission issue an order approving the name change.









Respectfully submitted,








DANA K. JOYCE








General Counsel








/s/ David A. Meyer                            








David A. Meyer

Associate General Counsel



Missouri Bar No. 46620








Attorney for the Staff of the 








Missouri Public Service Commission








P. O. Box 360








Jefferson City, MO 65102








(573) 751-8706 (Telephone)








(573) 751-9285 (Fax)








david.meyer@psc.mo.gov
Certificate of Service

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 3rd day of November, 2004.








/s/ David A. Meyer                                    
PAGE  

2

